
 

Focus on Learning 

 
Next week we shall be learning about the 

Chinese New Year. The children will listen 

to the story The Great Race, have props 

to act out the story and have activities 

to embed their understanding of the 

celebration. 
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Information for Families 
We are running low on small boxes, 

tubes etc for the ‘Creation Station’. 

If you have any please send them 

our way! 

 

Lots of children are bringing in lip 

gloss and lipstick under the guise of 

lip balm. If your child has sore lips, 

please apply balm before school. If 

it is a prescribed balm please hand 

it in to the office to ensure we 

apply it as directed. 

Many thanks for your continued 

support.  

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 

 

 

Continuing the Learning 

Journey! 

 
If you haven’t already booked a slot 

for parents evening for either 

Monday 19th February or Wednesday 

21st February please hurry! Slots are 

filling up fast. 

 

This week’s learning… 

• In Little Wandle we have been 

learning the digraph ‘oi’ and 

trigraph ‘ear’.  

• In maths we have been adding 

one more to 8.  

• During PE the children were 

practising jumping and hopping. 

• The children have used Stickle 

Bricks to create animals!  

 

 


